

June 17, 2022

Liz Burdick Planning Director Town of Montville 310 Norwich-New London Turnpike Uncasville, CT 06382

Re: East Lake Road and Fire Street subdivision

Dear Ms. Burdick:

I have reviewed the plans for the above 8-lot subdivision and have the following comments:

- 1. All lots meet the minimum requirements of the CT Public Health Code for subsurface sewage disposal.
- 2. All lots require that the subsurface sewage disposal systems be designed by a professional engineer.
- 3. Additional test holes may be required at the time the subsurface sewage disposal systems are designed.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Kirby, R.S.

Chief Environmental Sanitarian